
Thank you to Craig Burnard and Instorevision for our new digital honour boards. 

Like many clubs we have struggled for wall space so the club decided it would go down the path of 

displaying our honour and sponsorship boards digitally at the club. 

We sourced several quotes from other companies and decided to engage Instorevision with the job. 

Craig was a fantastic help throughout the process and attended to all our requests, Craig even 

managed to include our club song into it. 

We are extremely happy with the final product and have since received lots of compliments from 

our members and opposition clubs that have seen it firsthand down at the club. 

We can now simply digitally update our boards annually in a simple and effective manner. 

The Cockburn Cobras Football Club has no hesitation in recommending Instorevision to any club 

considering a digital honour board solution. 

Thanks 

Andrew Pearce 

President 

Cockburn Cobras Football Club 


